
	
  
	
  

	
  
Turin, August 22nd, 2017 

 
 

First official Cars & Coffee in London 
September 16th, 2017 

Cars & Coffee London – Breakfast @ Topaz 

 

On September 16th, for the first time, London will host an official Cars & Coffee 
event. Following the success of the previous meetings in the Channel Islands and 
in Bath, the 2017 season of C&C events is proud to bring the unmistakable 
atmosphere of its events straight to the heart of the Capital.  

It is going to be C&C’s first meeting at breakfast, the perfect setting to come to the 
lively and rich automotive London scene and welcome our guest in a proper 
manner. 

It will also be the launch of what will be recurring event in the next years, in the 
wake of the world-renowned April unmissable Brescia appointment where 
hundreds of dreamcars gather coming from all Europe, on Saturday September 16th 
super and hyper cars will meet and enjoy a glimpse at the Cars & Coffee lifestyle. 

Invitations have already been sent: for this very special occasion only a limited 
number of places are still available and owners can request admittance from the 
organizer’s page on cars.coffee. The programme, for this first presentation, will 
include activities reserved to car owners, their guest and selected members of the 
media 

Cars & Coffee will be offering a morning hospitality in London and then, later, 
since nothing is better than letting such dreamcars speak on their own, the convoy 
will leave the quiet of the breakfast venue to stroll through the beautiful 
countryside.  

This event is made possible by C&C global partner Michelin and local support by Topaz 
Detailing. 
 
Members of the media can get in touch with C&C Press Office Manager: 
Luigi Garella 
+393475225626 
l.garella@cars.coffee 
 


